
September S7< 200?

Hon Will Wynn and Members of the City Council

Dear Mayor Wynn and Council member

I plan tpmpv^the Leomdas W, Payne, Jr House fiom 2104 Pearl Street in Austin to 1750 Looi
165 in Dripping Springs, Texas, whete the house Will be re assembled and restored as a single
fartuly restdencie I apprebiate your fconsidefationjn the move an4 restoration of ^he house

Warren Wellborn owner


